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ARPA HCBS DIRECTED PAYMENTS SFY2022 UPDATE

Target Audience - Qualified Vendors and Providers

Transmittal Date -12/02/2022

Providers have until February 28, 2023, to expend SFY 2022 ARPA HCBS Directed Payment funds.

AHCCCS has previously communicated that the State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2022 ARP HCBS directed payments made
by Managed Care Organizations (MCOs) in April/May 2022 must be spent by December 31, 2022, for expenses
that occurred between January and December of 2022.

AHCCCS has extended the deadline to spend ARP SFY 2022 HCBS-directed payments to February 28, 2023,
for expenses that occurred between January 2022 and February 2023. Previous guidance outlines how these

funds must be used. All prior guidance is applicable, except for the time period to spend the funds, which is
now extended until February 28, 2023.



https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/vendors-providers/arpa

